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Mayor’s Office 

Hamilton City Hall 

71 Main St. W., 2nd floor 

Hamilton, ON 

L8P 4Y5 

Dear Mayor Eisenberger 

I am writing to support city staffs’ recommendations to decreasing speed on Aberdeen Ave. 

between Queen St and Longwood Rd. I own a home on Aberdeen between Queen and 

Dundurn. It is true that the only time of day that cars aren’t speeding is during rush hour due to 

higher traffic volume and increased use of pedestrian activated walk signals. I have also 

observed the almost 90% single passenger use cars at afternoon rush hour eastbound to travel 

the Queen St. Hill while waiting for the bus. Our challenge to achieve Vision Zero is to change 

driver behavior to reduce dependence on their car to get to work, school or appointments to 

using the HSR. By approving these staff recommended changes some drivers may make the 

decision to give the bus a try. 

Sincerely, 

Barb Howe 

 


